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Dear Parents, 
 

 It is State testing time!! The California 

Assessment of Student Performance and 

Progress (CAASPP) begins the week of 

March 18th and will run through May 10th.  

These tests are taken by students in grades 

3 through 6 and they measure how much the 

students have learned this school year.  

Each grade level/class will have assigned 

dates and times for each test and will vary 

from day to day.  Please discuss these tests 

with your son/daughter to help prepare 

them to do well and to put forth his/her 

best efforts.  Other ways you can support 

your son/daughter’s success is to make sure 

they get a good night’s rest, arrive at school 

on time each day ready to learn, and that 

he/she has had a good breakfast to start 

the day.  Please note: if your child arrives at 

school late and their class has already 

started testing, they will need to stay in the 

office until testing is completed for the 

morning.  Together, we can support and 

encourage all our students to do their very 

best on these tests and in all tasks. 

 

Sincerely,  

Gerson Renderos, 

Principal 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Testing! 

March 7 SSC Mtg. 3:15 p.m. 

 

March 13 ELAC Mtg. 8:30 a.m. 

 

March 15 PFA will host a: 

Father/Daughter Dance 

 

March 18 STATE Testing Begins! 

through May 10 

 

March 20 District Choral Festival 

6 p.m. at Chino High School

   

March 22- NO SCHOOL 

29  Spring Break! 

 

April 1st. Awards Assembly 

   9:00 a.m. 1st, 2nd, & K 

  10:25 a.m. 3rd & 6th Grade 

    1:30 p.m. 4th, 5th & TK 
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